WITNESS CORNER ~ STEPHEN GARDNER

October, 2022

Shortly after participating in Men's Cursillo #62, new Cursillista, Stephen Gardner, embarked on a different way of life he was used to living in Florida. Before his recent graduation from Florida State University, Stephen was heavily involved with the Catholic Student Union. This experience prepared him to discern God's will for his life to become a missionary in the SPO (Saint Paul's Outreach) program at Ohio State University. Their mission is to build Catholic missional community, transforming a generation, on campus and beyond. He is one of 780 leaders being formed and dedicated to building transformational communities on campuses across the country. His latest adventures are highlighted in his newsletter. If you want to learn more about SPO, visit https://www.spo.org/.

